
 

30 May 2019 
  
RE: SSAC2019-02: Registration Data Services Query Reporting 
  
Rod Rasmussen 
Chair, ICANN Security and Stability Advisory Committee 
  

  
Dear Rod, 
  
Thank you for submitting your letter on 3 May 2019 regarding the Registration Data Services 
Query Reporting. I want to express our appreciation for SSAC using the publicly available 
reporting information to help inform future policy-making decisions.  
  
We recently shared your letter with the gTLD Registries Stakeholder Group (RySG) and had the 
opportunity to briefly discuss the issue with them.  As a next step, we propose to facilitate a 
discussion between the SSAC and RySG in Marrakech at ICANN65. It is our hope that such a 
discussion will lead to a shared understanding of the issues and help to chart a path forward.  
   
Please let us know if you would be amenable to a meeting between SSAC and the RySG during 
ICANN 65. If so, we will be happy to facilitate and to take care of the logistics.  
  
Sincerely, 
 

  
Russ Weinstein 
Sr. Director, gTLD Accounts and Services 
 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/rasmussen-to-hedlund-weinstein-03may19-en.pdf

